
Library Renovation Closure Announcement 

Dear Valued Patrons, 

We are excited to announce that our library will undergo a renovation to enhance the experience 

for all our visitors. This renovation is scheduled to begin on [Start Date] and will conclude on 

[End Date]. 

During this period, the library will be closed to the public. We apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause and appreciate your understanding as we work to improve our facilities. 

Please note that all online services, including e-books and databases, will remain available 

during the renovation. 

We look forward to unveiling a more modern and accessible library when we reopen. Thank you 

for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


